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CALL FOR
PROPOSALS

The committee of the University of Guam’s 34th Annual Regional Language Arts
Conference (LAC) invite educators, administrators, and the community to attend
and present at the virtual Language Arts Conference which will be held on
November 5, 2021.

The 34th Annual Regional Language Arts Conference theme of Enhancing Our
Classrooms to Navigate Beyond the Four Walls invites us to reflect on the
changes that we have had to adapt and adopt to in the past year in lieu of the
COVID-19 pandemic.

It has been two years since the re-imagination of what a traditional classroom
space entails. Having paused face-to-face instruction from the confines of a
traditional four-walled classroom, instructors began to shift and utilize the tools for
online instruction. While remote learning has long existed, the shift these
classrooms have undertaken is a result of the COVID-19 pandemic which
provided numerous challenges for both instructor and student. In continuing our
conversation from the 33rd Annual Regional Language Arts Conference where we
discussed what our navigating stars were for new and emerging pedagogies, what
routes have we taken? Where has our journey of online learning and teaching
landed us thus far? What are some new challenges that we face?
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POSSIBLE TOPICS
Learning Management Systems
Assessment
Course Development and Design
Multi-Sited Courses
Writing Centers, Supplemental
Instruction, and Out-of-Class
Teaching Resources
Navigating Online Safety

Learning Modalities

Smart Classrooms
Improved Teaching Tools
Classroom Accessibility &
Student Challenges

         Hybrid Learning
         Remote Learning
         HyFlex Learning
         Online Learning

PROPOSAL SUBMISSION DEADLINES
The 34th LAC Committee will be accepting submissions from September 3,
2021 to October 1, 2021 for review. To submit a proposal, visit
www.uog.edu/lac or our Sway page. 
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FOR MORE INFO

LAC Committee: uoglac@triton.uog.edu

Nichole Manley Castro:

riveran@triton.uog.edu

Contact committee members at

https://sway.office.com/Pn2MDx65JiE5nbtd?ref=Link
https://sway.office.com/Pn2MDx65JiE5nbtd?ref=Link
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